TOWN OF MOORCROFT Workshop

Monday, October 19, 2015 at 5:30 p.m.

Council Members Present: Mayor Sproul, Councilman Blakeman, Councilman Mathews, Councilman Claar and Councilman Glenn.

Town Employees Present: Cory Allison, Public Works Director and Kay Guire, Clerk Treasurer

A workshop was held to discuss the Moorcroft Civic Center (old school). Discussion was had on the cost of utilities for the Civic Center. Discussion was had on having the proper inspections done on the property. Discussion was had on the insurance on the property.

Steve Sproul, Mayor

ATTEST:

Kay & Vire, Clerk/Treasurer